
 
 

           27 April 2017 

 

HMAS Moreton Unit Relocation Project – Submission 

 

Thank you for this opportunity to provide input on the HMAS Moreton Unit Relocation Project, HMAS 

Moreton, Bulimba Queensland. 

EaST BUG Inc. is the bicycle user group representing the interests of people who ride in the eastern 

suburbs of Brisbane, including the site currently occupied by HMAS Moreton, and the surrounding 

suburbs. 

We note the importance of the Brisbane River to the people of Brisbane and of Queensland. We request 

that any sale or donation of the land in Bulimba should include the following covenant: Any future use of 

the land should provide public access to the bank of the Brisbane River, in the form of a riverside park at 

least 10m in width. This park should include a pedestrian and bicycle thoroughfare along the river 

through the current site. 

This is consistent with the South East Queensland Principal Cycle Network Plan, which identifies the 

southern bank of the Brisbane River as a principal cycle route on Map 10 (see figure 1). It is also 

consistent with the intention to make this a primary cycle route according to the Bicycle Network Overlay 

in Brisbane City Plan 2014 (see Figure 2). 

 

Regards, 

Belinda Ward 

President 

Easy and Sustainable Transport Bicycle Users Group Incorporated 
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Figure 1 - South East Queensland Principal Cycle Network Map 10 

 

 

Figure 2 - Brisbane City Plan 2014 showing Bicycle Network Overlay 
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